
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  
ATTENTION: Please review and save this letter containing NV Energy’s natural gas 

safety resources. 
 
 February 8, 2023 
 
Greetings: 
             
As a Contractor or homeowner that previously submitted a USA dig ticket in the Reno/Sparks area, this letter is to inform 
you that NV Energy operates and maintains a natural gas distribution system of services, mains, and transmission pipelines 
that deliver efficient, clean - burning and safe energy to our customers.  As part of our comprehensive safety program, we 
work closely with the communities we serve to educate them about pipeline safety. With excavation damage being the #1 
cause of gas related incidents, we use several methods to communicate our message specifically to Contractors including 
the targeted distribution of the following materials: “Call Before You Dig” program, Natural Gas Safety Awareness training, 
Public Service Announcements, and pipeline markers. 
 
NV Energy believes that your company is highly committed to providing a safe work environment for your employees. To 
further your efforts, we have provided the link to The Natural Gas/Propane Safety Handout in English and Spanish for you 
to review. This handout provides the following information: 
 

• Pipeline Purpose and Reliability 
• Awareness of Hazards and Prevention Measures Taken 
• Damage Prevention Awareness - Call Before You Dig  
• Leak Recognition and Response 
• How to get additional information 

 
Link to Natural Gas/Propane Safety handout - NV Energy Natural Gas/ Propane Safety 
 
This information may be discussed during safety meetings and tailboards to offer your employees knowledge in the 
characteristics of natural gas, associated hazards, and actions to take during a natural gas or propane emergency.   
 
NV Energy also provides a Natural Gas and Electric Safety Training class at no cost.  To schedule a class, contact us at 
GasSafety@nvenergy.com. 

 
If a gas leak is suspected, or to report unauthorized excavations or suspicious activities at an NV Energy Gas facility or 
pipeline right-of-way, please call our 24-hour emergency number at 775-834-4100. 
 
Remember, it is part of Nevada’s law (NRS455/NAC455) to Call Before You Dig.  Make sure you call 811 or go online at 
http://www.usanorth811.org  at least two (2) days before you dig.  811 is a free service that will ensure the utility lines in 
your excavation area are marked. 
 
If you need additional information or have questions about natural gas safety, please visit our website at 
http://www.nvenergy.com/safety/gas-safety or email us at GasSafety@nvenergy.com 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
NV Energy Gas Delivery 
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